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May 10, 2024 

 

Chief Randall Metz 

5413 Cochin Ave. 

Arcadia, CA 91006 

 

Chief Metz, 

 

 It is with great pleasure that I inform you that the National Association of State Fire Marshals 

(NASFM) Board of Directors have met and have endorsed your candidacy for election to the Board of 

Directors of the International Code Council (ICC). 

 

 The Board has recognized your passion and commitment to the furtherance of fire, life safety and 

property protection for Americans in the built environment. further, we respect your commitment and 

dedication for the prevention of fires and explosions. We know your voice and wisdom will be a valued 

contribution to the ICC Board of Directors.  

 

 You should know, we look forward to your continued support and contributions in the 

development of enhanced codes and advancements in our quest to save lives and property. We are 

excited as to your new roles and contributions. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
H. Butch Browning 

Executive Director 

NASFM 

 

                                                                    

 
 

 


